
Digital Citizenship Committee Report 
 
The Digital Citizenship Committee met on Tuesday, January 26 to discuss the need for digital citizenship training and curriculum. 
 
The following data was reviewed:  

	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
The following items were discussed 

•   Needs of digital citizenship 
•   Curriculum for teaching digital citizenship 
•   Scope and Sequence for teaching digital citizenship K-12 
•   Training for teachers 

 
We reviewed the scope and sequence of Common Sense Media’s Digital Citizenship Curriculum. We prioritized areas within each grade 
band and are in the process of creating our own scope and sequence for K-12. We will be meeting on March 1, to review the scope 
and sequence and discuss ideas for teacher professional development in the area of digital citizenship. 
	
  


